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Chair Herkes, Vice Chair McKelvey and Members of the Committee:

My name is Bill Bonnet and I am testifying on behalf of Hawaiian Electric
Company, Inc. and its subsidiary utilities, Maui Electric Company, Ltd. and
Hawaii Electric Light Company.

Hawaiian Electric Company supports 8.B. 3001, 8D2, which allows
demand-side management surcharge proceeds to be transferred to and
managed by a third party administrator appointed by the Public Utilities
Commission. This would avoid the need for the Commission to create and
administer a state fund. The bill ensures that moneys collected from utility
customers will be used for their intended purpose of supporting energy efficiency
and conservation programs and services. The Commission still retains
responsibility, control, and oversight of the moneys through a contract with the
third-party administrator.

We urge your favorable consideration of this bill and appreciate the
opportunity to provide testimony.


